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Dear Parliament of New South Wales, 
 
I am writing on behalf of all sentinel beings of not only NSW but of Australia, in particular wild 
animals such as dolphins, monkeys and lions being forced to perform for human entertainment. 
It hurts me thinking that in todays day and age that we humans still believe that forcing sentinel 
beings into any actions against their wills.  
 
It is time for this to change and for the state of NSW to move into the present day and free all 
animals not only those mentioned from the forced captivity of humans. As humans we have 
fought for freedom since the dawn of age, we have the power to set our fellow sentinel beings 
free. What a gift that would be!  
 
I recently saw, on the Hume Hwy near Albury, a fully grown horse being towed on a flat bed 
trailer travelling at 110km/h. It was showing emotions that any humans in the same situation 
would be showing, it was scared and so frightened it was frozen. Regardless of the fact whether 
this is already illegal, this occurs because we as a society allow it.  
 
Let make this world a better place. 
 
On behalf of all beings on earth, thank you. 


